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22nd May 2020 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

I hope you and your family are well and that you won’t mind me contacting you at 
this time. 

 

I am the Headteacher of Willows High School and I believe that you live in our 
catchment area but have chosen to send your child to a different school. 

 

I completely respect your decision and, as a parent myself, I fully understand that 
this is one of the most important decisions you will ever have to make. 

 

For us to be better able to serve our community, I was hoping that you would 
spare a couple of minutes of your time to give us a better understanding of what 
guided your decision. 

 

Our aim at Willows High is to be the first choice for all families in our community 
and we would be grateful for any information you could provide that would help us 
on our way. 

 

The survey is completely anonymous but the information you provide would greatly 
help our planning for future years. The survey can be found here: 

 

https://bit.ly/3e4osuz 
 

 

Wishing you and your family well, 
 

 
 
Chris Norman 
Headteacher 
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